
CITY OF GREENWOOD 
NOTICE OF 2024 STATE PRIMARY ELECTION 

PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST 
 
Notice is hereby given that a Public Accuracy Test of the 
Voting Equipment to be utilized for the Minnesota State 
Primary Election on August 13, 2024 will occur at 10:00 
A.M. on Wednesday, August 7, 2024 at Excelsior City Hall 
– 350 Highway 7, Ste 230, Excelsior, MN  55331. Anyone 
who is interested is welcome to observe the election 
equipment testing process. 
 
This notice is being provided pursuant to Minnesota 
Statute 206.83 
 

Nalisha Williams, City Clerk 
 
Posted: July 26, 2024 
Publish: August 1, 2024 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    


